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Dear colleagues,

As 2023 coming to its conclusion, we at Wellness celebrate the everyone’s effort and dedication
in this industry in helping animals and their families. We thank you for a year of collaborative
referrals and exchange in cases.

Wellness Veterinary Hospital & Diagnostic Centre will remain open throughout the New Year
Holidays and Chinese New Year. We are happy to take in any on-going cases that you may have
and return the case to you after the festivities.

For inquire, please contact us at 2572 2088, or at info@wellnessvet.com.hk, or WhatsApp 6360
4361.

We wish you a peaceful, healthy, and prosperous new year!

WVHDC Team
Dec 2023
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